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King, Andrew

Subject: Longstone Temporary Accommodation Application P/14/025

From: Paul Osborne 

Sent: 31 May 2014 12:54 
To: King, Andrew 

Subject: Longstone Temporary Accommodation Application P/14/025 

 
Dear Andrew, 
 
I write in response to Mrs Alison Guys letter regarding the application for temporary accommodation at 
Longstone, St.Mary’s. 
 
The first point regarding the sewerage is correct, the form should state that the proposed accommodation 
sewage will be connected to the existing septic tank, and not into the main sewer. 
 
The second point on access to the site cannot be accessed thru Mrs Guy’s farm area is agreed.  
A new access to the site is to be agreed with the Duchy of Cornwall that does not cross Mrs Guy’ farm. This 
does not affect this application but the valid point has be agreed and steps are in place to resolve any future 
access. 
 
The last point on the siting of the temporary accommodation in relation to the septic tank has been noted 
and a new position of the temporary accommodation is attached, this shows the building to be 5 meters to 
west. 
 
Regards Paul Osborne  
on behalf of Penny Penn-Howard 
 
 
 


